
The 21st Century Is Calling™

Introducing the
AirCell ST 3120
worldwide Satcom.
   An affordable Satcom solution that
expands the capabilities of your
MagnaStar phone, our new ST 3120
Iridium® Satcom Transceiver provides two
channels of worldwide satellite voice and
data communications. A compact unit
that’s easy to install, the ST 3120
interfaces with your existing transceiver
and existing cabin equipment.
   Other benefits include simultaneous
ground/satellite network operation,
access to voice, data and information
services, and rates as low as $0.99 per
minute, so equip your current phone with
the ST 3120 and get the best of all worlds.
   For details on how we can support your
flight department, contact us today.

Weighing just over 6 lbs., the compact
new AirCell ST 3120 Iridium Satcom
Transceiver works through your MagnaStar
system to provide worldwide voice, data
and information at a fraction of the cost
of traditional in-flight service.
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Affordable
worldwide coverage
for your MagnaStar®.


